

Dear Parent

Little Musketeers at Writtle Infant School – Spring Term 2019 – Years 1&2

Little Musketeers is an exciting new club offering a fun, safe and educational environment for young children to learn the sport of fencing. What child has not grown up pretending to be a swashbuckling pirate, a dueling Musketeer, or even the master of swordplay himself, Zorro? Why do they do it? Because it's fun!

Little Musketeers provide bright coloured foam and plastic foils and plastic masks with mesh visors that are safe and yet hard enough to give children the real feel of fencing. We ensure visors are worn at all times giving peace of mind as well as that genuine fencing experience.

Little Musketeers classes are designed and managed by Olympic fencer and 4 times British National Champion James Beevers. All staff are DBS checked, First Aid certified and trained personally by James.

We now hope to run a 10 week course at the school as follows:

• Wednesday 9th January 2019 - Wednesday 20th March 2019 between 08:00-08:45

The cost of the course will be £40 payable, in advance, to **Little Musketeers**.

TO BOOK: Please complete the booking form below and leave, together with payment, with the school office as soon as possible. Spaces are limited and allocated on a first come first serve basis.

Yours Sincerely

Andrew Beevers
Little Musketeers

Email: andrew@littlemusketeers.com

LITTLE MUSKETEERS FENCING CLUB – BOOKING FORM Writtle Infant School – Spring Term 2019 Child Name: Class: Age: Parent Name: Parent Signature: Contact Number/Medical Info:

o I enclose payment of £40 (per child). Cheques payable to 'Little Musketeers'